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http://sheffieldcarers.org.uk

December Newsletter published

The December edition of the carers in Sheffield Newsletter has now been published.

It includes the excellent news that the Carers Centre has been chosen by the City Council to
deliver support servicers to adult carers in the city for the next three years - and lots more
information we hope you will find interesting and useful.

You can download a copy of the Newsletter by clicking the link below.
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